Year 4 Newsletter



Term 1

Welcome to Year 4! We hope you enjoyed your summer break and are excited to start an exciting year ahead.

We are looking forward to an exciting term with our topic 'Where are the Americas?' We would love to celebrate any knowledge the children have. If they feel confident enough to share these with us, please do let us know.

Home Learning

At the end of year 4, all children are required to undertake the Multiplication Tables Check, an assessment to see how well the children have developed their fluency and recall of their times tables. To that end, it is really important that your child practices their times tables regularly to ensure that they are confident in their knowledge. We will send out resources and support throughout the year to go alongside this, and more information will follow.

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check

It is also important that you read with your child as regularly as you can—hearing a child read regularly helps to significantly improve their fluency and understanding of the texts they read, which in turn gives them greater confidence and access

to their learning and the world around them.



Homework

We will set weekly homework on a Friday, which is due to be returned each Wednesday.

Reading

Each child will have the opportunity to go to the library and choose a book each week. These reading books should be brought home each day

and brought back the following morning. Your child's reading needs to be recorded and 'signed in their reading records daily to show that they have read to an adult.



PE Days

PE days will be on a Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor). Please remember to come to school in your PE kit on these days. Earrings should be removed for PE days and long hair tied back. If your child is unable to take their earrings out, they will be given a role such as a coach or score keeping. If there are any problems that arise, please contact your child's teacher.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us, either through Dojo or by contacting the school office.